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28/05/2025  12:12:302025/2085/T OBJ John and 

Rosemary Emanuel

We object to the felling of the pear tree in the garden of our neighbour at 17 St Marks' Crescent, 

NW1 7TU. The tree is particularly beautiful and stands at the end of our small garden where it 

enhances the green area shared by rear gardens in St Marks Crescent and Regent's Park Road. 

It also gives us some privacy and protects us from multiple overlooking from St Mark's windows.  

A number of larger trees in the area have been lost in recent years  and the pear tree in one of 

the remaining mature trees supporting the meagre bird life in the area. Its loss would be 

significant, reducing the beauty of multiple rear gardens. We value the small number of trees 

also for their adsorption of CO2 and for their sound absorption in the city environment. In our 

opinion, felling the entire much-loved tree would be pointless and very sad.

20

Regents Park Road

NW1 7TX

28/05/2025  16:46:532025/2085/T OBJ Michael Burton I would like to object to this application. My garden at 22 Regents Park Road borders onto the 

side of garden of 17 St. Mark's Crescent so our view from the rear of the house and garden is 

very much dominated and enhanced by that garden.  The pear tree concerned forms part of the 

a beautiful view of city trees in this very busy borough and i'm sure contributes to CO2 reduction 

to help balance the heavy traffic on our road.

22 Regents Park 

Road 

NW1 7TX

28/05/2025  19:06:492025/2085/T OBJ Local Resident I would like to express my strong objection to this tree being cut down. It is one of the very few 

green spaces visible from my window, and it plays a significant role in supporting my mental 

health and overall wellbeing. The presence of greenery has a well-documented positive impact 

on mental health, and in an urban environment, such views are incredibly valuable.

I would also like to highlight Camden Council’s publicly stated commitment to protecting green 

spaces and promoting environmental sustainability. Removing a healthy, established tree would 

seem to run counter to these principles, especially at a time when preserving urban greenery is 

more important than ever.

I respectfully urge you to reconsider this proposal and explore alternative solutions that allow the 

tree to remain in place.

Regents park road

 11Total:

Page 12 of 12


